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After some wild winter fishing with some inconsistent temperature fluctuations, the fish finally seem to 

be slipping into their spring pattern.  Trout and Redfish are being very cooperative, with some very large 

trout being caught.  Lots of flounder around as of late as well. 

 

The rest of the spring months can be very interesting as far as the weather.  Dress a bit warmer than 

usual, and bring a rain suit.  It’s always better to have it and not need it, than to need it and not have it. 

 

Scallop season is fast approaching and the guides and the local lodging providers are starting to book 

quickly.   Let’s get booked soon, as time is certainly of essence if you want to scallop.  Plenty of open 

dates left for now, but it’s time to book! 

 

Captain Tony Mathis 


